
 

 

The next COMMISSIONERS OF OXFORD regular meeting will be held in person at 
101 Market Street on September 10, 2024 at 6 pm 

All are welcome to join the meeting in person or view the meeting virtually at the following link: 
https://townhallstreams.com/towns/oxford_md  

 
COMMISSIONERS OF OXFORD ~ September 10, 2024 AGENDA 

 
REGULAR TOWN MEETING – 6 pm 
Pledge of Allegiance 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM COMMISSIONERS 
Commissioners Comments/Announcements 
 
PRESENTATION 
Consideration of a recommendation by the Talbot County Tourism Board to the Talbot County Council to 
increase the public accommodations tax from 4% to 6% - Input from the Town of Oxford 
Guest:  Cassandra M. Vanhooser, Director, Talbot County Economic Development and Tourism 
 
OATH OF OFFICE 
Board of Zoning Appeals – Joshua Coder and Deborah Pulzone 
Historic Commission – Jennifer Stanley 
 
RESOLUTIONS FOR CONSIDERATION: 
RESOLUTION TO ESTABLISH MEETING PROCEDURES 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

• Volunteer Dinner 

• Discussion of Fourth Police Officer Position 

• Proposal for Engineer to Review Stormwater Management Plans 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

• Report from Ethics Commission 
 
LETTERS RECEIVED 

▪ Pamela Baker – Plastic Bag Ordinance 
▪ Dave and Rose Donovan – Plastic Bag Ordinance 
▪ Will Cawley – Engineering Fees 

 
COMMISSIONERS COMMENTS 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS Public comments are encouraged and can also be emailed to 
oxfordclerktreasurer@goeaston.net by noon on the Monday before every meeting 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS 
September 24, 2024 – Commissioners Meeting 
October 8, 2024 – Commissioners Meeting 
 
ADJOURNMENT  
 
 
 
The Commissioners of Oxford are governed by the Oxford Charter and are guided by Robert’s Rules of Order. The 
Charter provides that all meetings of the Commissioners shall be open to the public, and the rules of the 
Commissioners shall provide that residents of the Town shall have a reasonable opportunity to be heard at any 
meeting in regard to any municipal question. Public Comment is included on all Commissioner regular meeting 
agendas and affords the public the opportunity to have a voice, and the Commissioners an opportunity to listen. 
Public Comment is not a Debate. It is not a question-and-answer session or discussion. If, after a public comment, a 
Commissioner wishes to clarify a matter, they may do so. With that in mind, the Commissioners thank the public for 
their interest, welcomes the public to speak, and requests that anyone who would like to speak please state your 
name and address for the record. 
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